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[bookmark: _GoBack]Ambassador Emanuele Giaufret

Dear Ambassador,
On behalf of the Israel National Defense College, I would like to thank you sincerely and express my appreciation for the open and frank conversation you had with our class on 5 November 2019, in preparation for our visit to Brussels. 
It was an honor to host you at our College, and most useful to hear from you about the EU perspective on various national security related issues, including EU relations with the State of Israel. 
We look forward to hosting you at the INDC in the future.


Sincerely, 

Ambassador Merav Zafary-Odiz
Chief Instructor
Israel                  National Defense             College
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